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April 30, 2013

0MM Broadcasting Company, DIB/A KOMI-DTV
101 Centre, Suite G
2728 Williams Avenue
Woodward, OK 73801

Re: KOMI-CA, Woodward, OK
Facility ID No. 87

Dear Licensee:

This is with respect to the letter dated March 12, 2013, ("Letter") from the Video Division to the
above-named Licensee, regarding KOMI-CA's apparent failure to comply with the Station's online public
file requirements. As a result of the Station's response to the Letter, it is now in compliance with the
public file issues raised in the Letter. As a result, that inquiry is now closed. Thank you for your
attention to this matter, and please contact Peter Saharko by email at peter.saharko@fcc.gov or by
telephone at 202-418-1856 should you have additional questions.

Sincerely,

Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Chief
Video Division, Media Bureau
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